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As summer draws to a close, I wanted to share some remarkable moments that
made this season of summer camp unforgettable for many children.

In this newsletter, you’ll find:

Claire’s Adventure at Camp CityKidz: From exploring
independence to an unforgettable trip to the African
Lion Safari, Claire’s summer was filled with excitement
and new friendships.
 

Redina’s Journey of Growth: Discover how Redina, a
long-time CityKid, has blossomed into a Junior Leader,
giving back to the community that shaped her.
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Kathryn’s First Week at Camp Widjiitiwin: Experience
Kathryn’s transformative week in Muskoka, where she
discovered new skills and built lasting friendships.

🔍 Click here to read the full newsletter and explore these inspiring stories.

Your Consistent Support Makes It All Possible.

Every smile, every new friendship, and every memory made is a testament to
your generosity.

Thank you for joining me in the CityKidz community of hope. We couldn’t do
this without you.

Sincerely,
Lisa Kostopoulos
Supporter Engagement Specialist
(905) 544-3996 ext. 215
 

We are grateful to our Corporate Partners for their ongoing investment in
our city, our mission and, most importantly, our kids!

Read Our Newsletter
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You are receiving this email because you either opted in on our website, donated to our cause or
expressed interest in learning more about the CityKidz mission. 

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Copyright © 2024 | CityKidz | All rights reserved.
CityKidz | 601 Burlington St. E. | Hamilton, ON L8L 4J5
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